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Masterplan continues to evolve after consultation

Dear Resident,

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our first 
public consultation in June, July and August 2008 on 
our proposals for the future of Battersea Power Station. 
Following REO’s purchase of the site in December 2006, 
the team and I have taken on the challenge of developing 
a comprehensive, deliverable and innovative masterplan. 

As part of the first phase in our ongoing programme  
of public consultation we welcomed over 14,000 visitors to 
the site to view our masterplan, the majority being  
local residents. 

Feedback from the exhibition was very positive, with high 
levels of support for our plans. Two thirds of respondents 
to our questionnaire said that they were supportive of the 
proposed masterplan for the site, 81% liked the design 
and 87% supported the plan to extend the Northern Line 
from Kennington to a new station at Battersea. 

Following this consultation process, a revised masterplan 
was published in December 2008, which addressed 
many of the issues raised.

Since then, we have received further comments from the 
local community, Wandsworth, the GLA, CABE and English 
Heritage. We are currently reviewing that feedback, and 
the masterplan continues to evolve in discussion with 
these stakeholders. I hope to provide a further update on 
this ‘work in progress’ in the next few weeks.

We have also been busy continuing to maintain and 
protect the Power Station, as well as enabling the site to 
be opened up for filming and events.

Kind regards

Rob Tincknell 
Managing Director, Treasury Holdings UK

Over 14,000 people visited the site to view our Masterplan, including local residents, businesses, Londoners and a few from further afield

An ongoing programme of restoration and safety

A £2,000,000 programme of remedial works has been 
underway on the power station since July 2007.   
The objective is to create safe access and slow down 
deterioration of the building through extensive roof, 
drainage and brick repairs. Works are being carried out by a 
restoration contractor in close liaison with English Heritage.

COMMUNITY INFORMATION LINE     0845 262 2625*Reaching new heights to facilitate repairs



The London Freeze flies high at Battersea!
Battersea Power Station was transformed to host The London 
Freeze in September 2008. This was a fantastic weekend of 
events that included spectacular snowboarding and skiing 
from some of the world’s best athletes taking part in London’s 
Freestyle Ski Championships and FIS World Cup Finals.   
There were also live performances from an impressive line-up 
of bands, including The Holloways and Cypress Hill. It was 
great to see so many of you and your families there!

Working with our local schools
In association with Wandsworth Council’s Education team, we held a programme of 
workshops for secondary schools in Wandsworth, as part of the science and geography 
curriculum. Local schools taking advantage of the programme included Battersea Park 
School and Salesian College, plus schools from other parts of Wandsworth. Pupils were 
introduced to the opportunities and difficulties associated with redeveloping a site such 
as Battersea Power Station, were shown how the masterplan for the site has evolved, 
and donned hard hats and high vis jackets for a walk around the power station.  
Councillors Kathy Tracey (Cabinet Member for Children’s Services) and Peter Dawson 
(Deputy Mayor) joined a school workshop on 4th December, and were impressed 
by the students’ imaginative plans for the site. We are hoping that more workshops, 
including local primary schools, will be arranged in 2009.

A development by Treasury Holdings UK on behalf of REO

Contact: Battersea Power Station Community Views, FREEPOST,  

5th Floor, Holborn Gate, 26 Southampton Buildings, London, WC2A 1QB

Batman comes to Battersea Power Station

A number of iconic scenes in the July 2008 released ‘Batman: The Dark 
Knight’, were filmed at the Power Station. The film, directed by Christopher 
Nolan, has won a BAFTA film award and received 8 Oscar nominations. 

Battersea Summer Scheme
Treasury Holdings and Battersea Power Station 
are delighted to announce that they will be 
sponsoring the Battersea Summer Scheme 5 
a-side football tournament for the third year 
running. The scheme is a project of the Battersea 
Crime Prevention Panel and aims to provide 
stimulating and enjoyable activities during the 
school holidays to divert young people from 
being involved in or becoming victims of crime.

www.battersea-powerstation.com


